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“An outstanding showcase of the 
appellation [...] Fragrant, fruity 
and herbal, with an exotically 
spicy undercurrent, it shows a 
length of fresh pomegranate, 
raspberry and white pepper all 
laced by crisp acidity.” 

-V.B, Editors’ Choice 

GARY FARRELL
RUSSIAN RIVER PINOT NOIR 2017

94
“An outstanding showcase of the 
appellation [...] Fragrant, fruity 
and herbal, with an exotically 
spicy undercurrent, it shows a 
length of fresh pomegranate, 
raspberry and white pepper all 
laced by crisp acidity.” 

-V.B, Editors’ Choice 

GARY FARRELL
RUSSIAN RIVER PINOT NOIR 2017

94

“An outstanding showcase of the 
appellation [...] Fragrant, fruity 
and herbal, with an exotically 
spicy undercurrent, it shows a 
length of fresh pomegranate, 
raspberry and white pepper all 
laced by crisp acidity.” 

-V.B, Editors’ Choice 

GARY FARRELL
RUSSIAN RIVER PINOT NOIR 2017

94
“An outstanding showcase of the 
appellation [...] Fragrant, fruity 
and herbal, with an exotically 
spicy undercurrent, it shows a 
length of fresh pomegranate, 
raspberry and white pepper all 
laced by crisp acidity.” 

-V.B, Editors’ Choice 

GARY FARRELL
RUSSIAN RIVER PINOT NOIR 2017

94

POINTS

POINTSPOINTS


